
I’d like to point out that essential business are needed. This includes businesses that provide services for 

the health and safety of our families including pets.  

Kelly provides an essential service. Some of our pets (mine was a 165 pound sheep dog) NEED to be 

groomed and trimmed to prevent costly and dangerous issues from fox tails, weeds and matts that 

gather on their coats if not trimmed. Especially now as the weather warms and grasses and fox tails dry 

out. My dog was far too big for me to groom on my own. There are many such similar cases for people. 

This is not a vanity my poodle needs a pretty haircut situation. Kelly’s care of my dog kept him healthy 

and out of the vets office. When I lagged on his care i paid for it in vet visits to remove fox tails from 

various parts of his body!  

If Kelly can keep her services available to those that NEED it and provide these services in a safe manner 

using cleaning and social distancing per guidelines than you have NO cause to try and shut her down or 

otherwise harass her.  

We need to feed our pets and keep them safe. With her limited capacity at this time (having had to lay 

off employees) she should be able to at the very least provide the essential services that are needed!!  

 


